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SALVE REGINA COLLEGE

WEEKLY NEWS BULLETIN

Vol. 1, No. 13 December 14, 1973

EDITOR'S NOTE: Aftercexams, shopping for Christmas and the hustle and bustle
of welcoming in the New Year the second sememter will be fast
approaching. We will resume publication for the second term
with the issue of Friday, February 1, 1974. The deadline will
be Wednesday, January 30, 1974. Try to set a New Year's
Resolution that your article will be accurate and complete and
still meet the deadline. It would make 1974 a much easier
year for me! Thanks again. Hope you and your family have a
Joyful Christmas and a Peaceful NewYear.

NEXT TO BEN FRANKLIN, HENRY KISSENGER IS A CHOIR BOY!

This January Salve Regina College will start a series of three-week seminars
which will give you a better understanding of Ben Franklin and all the men and
forces that forged our country. Called "Education for Our Bicemtemniél', this
series will trace America's birth and development and bring our country's past
to life all over again, not just in dry "founding Fathers" terms, but in terms
of the real people and real issues involved.

The program is in three parts tracing various aspects of American indepen-
dence. You may enroll in just one series of lectures of all three. Tuition for
each segment is $250. Rooam and board for the three week period is available
for $120. A $20 deposit is required with the pre-registration and an additional
$15 deposit is necessary for those requesting accommodations. All deposits will
be credited to the total cost of the program.

The program is fully accredited and officially endorsed. For further
information contact: Director of Bicentennial Education, Salve Regina College;
or call Bxt. U3.

LECTURES DURING INTERIM

January 4 8:00 "The Heritage of Newport's Colonial Architecture," Antoinefite
Downing, author of Architectural Heritage of Newport.
January 8 7:30 "Shipbuilding and Cabinet Making in Colonial Newport," John
. Millar, author of The Architects of the American Colonies.
January 21 7:30 "R.I. 's Declaration in 1776," Patrick T. Conley, Ph.D., J.D.,
Providence College.

All lectures are free of charge and open to the public. Tentatively the
lectures will be held in Ochre Court, Salve Regina College.

COLONTAL ARTS WEEKEND AT SALVE

January 18, 8:00 Dramatic presentation: The Contrast, by Royall Tyler (1757-
1826). Salve Regina Players, Mercy Hall Auditorium, Salve
- Regina College.
January 19 @2:00 Exhibit of the decorative arts of the Colonial Period at Ochre
Court, Salve Regina College.
January 20 2:00 Concert. of American Colonial Music, Salve Regina College Glee
Club and Providence Singers, Trinity Church, Newport.




FACULTY WORKSHOP

The Faculty Workshop will be held January 24-26, Thursday thru Saturday,
from 9:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m.

PRE-REGTSTRATION AND REGISTRATION

Anyone who hasn't pre-registered for second semester should do so before
going home for vacation. This notice includes religious studics.

Registration for second semester will be January 28-29. ILate registration
fee will be in effect January 30th.

ALUMNI BOARD MEETING

The next board meeting will be held on Monday, January 14, 1974 at 8:00 p.m,
at the home of Mary Connolly, 30 Bryant Road, Cranston, R.I.

r"\.BUDGET WORKSHOP

Resource representatives, area chairmen and all college personnel responsible
for submitting budgets to the Budget Committee are asked to attend a 5-day
Budget Workshop, conducted by the Arthur Young Company, at Sister Lucille's
request. The workshop will begin January 17, 197k.

More details will be available at a later date.

T
SALVE MALE SEAGULLS

The Salve Male Seagulls Basketball Team will play Baccari's Barber Shop
Team on Sunday, December 16th, at the Hut, 7:00 p.m. Free Admission, Come
and cheer the team to victory.

GRUADUATE COMMITTEE

The Graduate Committee met on December 12, at 10:30 in the State Dining
Room, Ochre Court. The next meeting will be December 19, 1973 at 10:30 in
the State Dining Room, Ochre Court.

YOUNG PEOPLE'S SYMPHONY

The Young People's Symphony of Rhode Tsland, under the direction of Dr.
Joseph Conte, will present "A Holiday Concert," at the Veteran's Memorial
Avuditorium, December 16th at 8:00 p.m.

Complimentary tickets are available at the Public Relations Office - Ext. U45.

READERS THEATER

The Readers Theater presents "Memories of Dylan Thomas", Wednesday, December
19th at 8:00 p.m. in the Twombley-Burden Room, O ‘lare Academic Center.
Admissihon for the presentation im free.

JUPITER FLY BY

On Friday, December 21, 1973, Dr. George Morris of Salve Regina College,
will be heard live on WKFD radio at 1:00 p.m. Dr. Morris will discuss the
planet Jupiter and the many aspects of the planet.

HAVE A GOOD VACATION
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